
Montana State Warden Report 

In April of 2019 I retrieved the property of the Montana State Council used for convention, with 

the assistance of District Deputy Jared Keller, from the convention in Great Falls, MT.  The 

convention items were then transported to and secured at the Columbia Club, in Billings, MT.   

In June 2019, I helped make dining, motel and meeting space arrangements for the State Summer 

Meeting in Lewiston, MT with the assistance of our State Family Director, Zane Fulbright. I 

however, was unable to attend this meeting due to a prior commitment.  

In January 2020, I helped make dining, motel, meeting space, and Mass arrangements for the 

State Winter Meeting in Columbus, MT with the Assistance of Council #16483’s Grand Knight, 

Jason O’Connor and our State Chaplin, Fr. Leo McDowell. At the conclusion of this meeting, 

after Mass, I assisted in the brand new degree work of Charity, Unity, and Fraternity.  

During the time since my election as State Warden, I have taken on the role of planning for the 

planned 2020 state convention in Billings, MT, as the Convention Committee Chairman. Due to 

health concerns, the planned convention in Billings will be postponed for a year, and a virtual 

convention will take its place this year.  I will take my seat as State Warden in this virtual 

convention.   

I am thankful for the knowledge I have gained learning some of the inner workings of the 

Montana State Council.  I appreciate all the help that I have been given from fellow State 

Officers and fellow Knights, especially Worthy State Deputy, Allen Cormany, thank you. I am 

grateful for the opportunity to serve the Montana State Council as its Warden.  

Faithfully Submitted, 

April 13, 2020 

Joshua Twichel – Montana State Warden 

 


